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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Alpha 

Starfish = Evolette 

Squirrel = Nivesh 

Hedgehog = Aria 

Badger= Oliver 

Fox = Murtala 

Koala= Karl 

Panda =Paige 

Lion = Tia 

Tiger = Poppy 

Toucan =  Layla 

Parrot = Eli 

Eagle = Alfie 

Hawk = Lexi 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Ruby 

Starfish = Idres 

Squirrel = Penny 

Hedgehog = Bella 

Badger =Bassie 

Fox = Masom 

Koala= Emilia 

Panda = Victor 

Lion = Oscar 

Tiger = Harry 

Toucan = Victoria 

Parrot = Fabian 

Eagle = Lucas 

Hawk = David 

 
WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

Computer Explorers Awards 

KS1 = Damian (Seahorse) 

KS2 = Laura (Hawks) 

 

 

Attendance 

Overall attendance this week 

=91.5%  

Lates = 54 

Classes with the highest 

attendance = KS1- Starfish and 

KS2 – Parrot 

 

 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

1st May = Koala 

class assembly. 

9am bottom hall 

6th May = Bank 

Holiday. School 

Closed 

13th May = Yr 6 

SATS week  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

A message from Mr Goodchild;- 

Thank you to everyone who filled in an application to be a 

Young Interpreter. I had an overwhelming response (over 

50 applications) which was amazing and shows just how kind 

and supportive the children are.  

We have selected 16 children to do the Young Interpreter 

training which I will be starting with them next week.  

These children were announced in assembly this morning by 

Mrs Newton. We appreciate that those children who 

applied and didn’t get picked, will be disappointed.  It was 

really incredibly difficult to choose!  

 

Sports News 

Our Yr 5/6 football team took part in the Semi -finals of 

their football tournament last night. It was a nail biting 

game which saw them going to extra time, penalties and 

then sudden death. Unfortunately the team lost 4-3 in the 

end but the boys were an absolute credit to the school, 

showing huge amounts of resilience and determination. We 

are very proud of them!  

 

A New Arrival 

Huge congratulations to Miss LeBas on the safe arrival of 

her baby.  Milo Theodore Taylor was born in Winchester 

hospital at 21:39 on 22/4/24, weighing 7lb 7. We look 

forward to meeting him soon.  

     

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community 

Café  

2.30pm Friday 

3rd May in the 

bottom hall.  

Come along for 

a cuppa and a 

biscuit. 

All parents 

welcome.  

 

House Points 

The house with most house points this 

week is Pegasus 

 

 


